
   CONTACT YOUR KNOX COUNTY COMMISSIONER. 

 

 

Knox County commissioners have finalized this year’s resurfacing budget and the Gulf Park 

Subdivision roads are in the top 25% being consider for resurfacing.  However, although 

budgeting plays a big part in which road projects are scheduled and in what order, it also helps 

for residents to contact their county commissioner directly to voice their needs and concerns 

for Gulf Park subdivision as a priority.  Keep in mind that the subdivision was last paved pre-

1992. 

Responding to the needs of Knox Countians is a priority for Commissioners, whether it is 

facilitating communication with any County, City of Knoxville, State, or Federal agency to 

resolve problems. Please feel free to contact your Commissioner for assistance. 

If you have a road problem, including drainage or flooding, please feel free to contact your 

Commissioner. Commissioners are always happy to contact the Knox County Department of 

Engineering and Public Works on behalf of constituents.  Keep in mind that all roads outside 

the corporate limits are maintained by the State of Tennessee Department of 

Transportation.  Commissioners do frequently contact City of Knoxville and State officials on 

behalf of constituents. 

Please contact our Knox County District 3 commissioner, Randy Smith, 3304 McKamey Road, 

Knoxville, TN 37921  Office: 865-251-2534  Cell: 865-705-3649 Email: 

randy.smith@knoxcounty.org and let him know your opinion on the importance of resurfacing 

the Gulf Park Subdivision roads this year.  Remember, the squeaky wheel gets the grease! 

https://www.knoxcounty.org/finance/pdfs/2017_2018_budget/adoptedBudget.pdf
https://www.knoxcounty.org/commission/images/maps/map3.pdf
mailto:randy.smith@knoxcounty.org

